A message to you from the Rivermead Residents Association

Committee Members, April 2008

Currently the post of Chairman is vacant.

Vice-Chair	Phil Luckett	90	chair@rivermead-ra.org.uk
Secretary	John Turner	108	sec@rivermead-ra.org.uk
Treasurer	Colin Troy	26	
	Irene Dunstan	141	
	Rachel Goodison	68	
	Rose Heathfield	118	
	Tim McCormick	14	
	Jean Minshull	58	
	Peter Walsh	2	
	Maria Webster	135	

RIVERMEAD RESIDENTS ASSOCIATION

Dear resident,

Following the recent meeting at The Beeches, it was agreed by those present that Data Contracts Specialist Maintenance was the preferred choice of contractor for the second phase of the works to Yale and Princeton House. After subsequent further research, it appears that DCSM misled the residents into believing that they were completely different organisation to the one of a similar name which carried out the works over ten years ago. We have discovered that they were one and the same – full details of which are available on the website which we would urge you to look at if you have internet access. (www.rivermead-ra.org.uk/page4.html) In conclusion, the committee will be contacting Freshwater today to put forward CRL as our preferred contractor and to proceed with the works as soon as possible. We will also be contacting CRL directly to arrange a more effective system for reporting and resolving any potential complaints.

Kind regards -

The Rivermead Residents Association Read more detail at www.rivermead-ra.org.uk

The next Committee Meeting will be on Tuesday, April 29th

Please contact any committee member if you want anything discussed.